

Welcome Back Vikings!!

Tips for back to school WEEK #1.

We hope everyone had a super summer!! We are so excited to get this school year started!!

- Wednesday, August 27th, is the first day of school. IT IS A
 HALF DAY, PM ONLY. The student drop off area is in the back
 parking lot. Door #19 will open on Wednesday, at 11:45 a.m.
 School starts at 12:00 p.m. Metal detectors will be used daily.
 Students should not bring anything other than what they need
 for the school day. Too many items will cause long lines due to backpacks needing to be be
 emptied and checked. THE LESS ITEMS THE BETTER!!
- Thursday, August 28th, is the first FULL day of school. Doors open at 7:10 a.m. with breakfast being served daily until 7:30. Students will have 10 minutes to get to class. The tardy bell rings at 7:40 a.m.

Other reminders:

- Please be sure that student forms are complete on PowerSchool in order for students to get their schedules.
- Signed permission slips are required for students to get their chromebooks. Forms are available in the main office.
- Students will be required to wear ID's throughout the school day for everyone's safety. They will also need to be presented upon entry to the building. If your student did not get their picture taken on Viking Day, there will be a retake day on October 8th.
- Senior Sunrise, for seniors only, is Thursday, August 28th on the football field at 6:45 a.m.
- The Hometown Huddle is also on Thursday, beginning at 5:00 p.m. with the first varsity football game against Detroit Loyola beginning at 7:30 p.m. Admission is **FREE**.

We are eager to get started with our new school year on Wednesday!! The holiday recess will be from August 30th thru September 1st. School resumes on Tuesday, September 2, 2025. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the main office at (248) 658-5100.



George Dimas
George is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters